
Consultation: Freedom Camping Bylaw

Privacy
All submissions are made publicly available on our website and at Council libraries. Your personal information, including your 
name and contact details, are confidential and will not be published. We collect your contact information so we can keep you up 
to date with the outcome of the proposal.

For more information, see our privacy statement on our website www.tararuadc.govt.nz/privacy

SUBMISSION FORM

Looking for information? Visit www.tararuadc.govt.nz/consultation
Submissions close Friday, 20 June 2025

Personal details
Title: Mr Mrs Miss Ms Other
Organisation you are representing (if applicable):

 First names:

Surname:

Contact phone number:		                 Email:
0 -

Postal address:

Would you like to come to a hearing and speak to Elected Members about your submission?

Yes No If you ticked yes, we'll be in touch to confirm the date and time

Your submission
Check out the Draft Freedom Camping Bylaw on our website at tararuadc.govt.nz/consultation or by calling into one of our 
Council Service Centres or Community Libraries. 

Where do you normally live?

I live in the Tararua District I live outside the Tararua District

Do you agree with prohibiting freedom camping in 50kmph and 70kmph speed zones?

Yes, I agree No, I do not agree

Do you agree with prohibiting freedom camping in cemeteries and playgrounds?

Yes, I agree No, I do not agree
 

Hardcopy forms can be filled out and sent to Freedom Camping Bylaw Consultation, FreePost 69367, PO Box 115, Dannevirke 4942

Alternatively, you can email your form to submissions@tararuadc.govt.nz or drop it in to one of our service centres.



Consultation: Freedom Camping Bylaw
SUBMISSION FORM

Your submission continued. 
Do you agree with the general maximum 5-night stay within a 30-day period at areas shown in Schedule 2?

Yes, I agree No, I do not agree
 

Do you agree with the maximum 1-night stay within a 7-day period for non-self-contained vehicles at the carparks 
noted in Schedule 2?

Yes, I agree No, I do not agree
 

Do you agree with the maximum 3-consecutive-night stay within a 7-day period for self-contained vehicles at the 
carparks noted in Schedule 2?

Yes, I agree No, I do not agree
 

Do you think we should have other restrictions (that are allowed for in the Freedom Camping Act)?

Yes No
 

Do you think we should have other prohibitions (that are allowed for in the Freedom Camping Act)?

Yes No
 

Additional comments:

Hardcopy forms can be filled out and sent to Freedom Camping Bylaw Consultation, FreePost 69367, PO Box 115, Dannevirke 4942

Alternatively, you can email your form to submissions@tararuadc.govt.nz or drop it in to one of our service centres.


